Cayuga Elementary School

P.O. Box 427                                                                 
         (P) 903-928-2295

Cayuga, TX 75832
                                                       
         (F) 903-928-2387

May 28, 2024
Dear Parent:

Thank you for expressing interest in our pre-kindergarten program. This correspondence is to inform you of the application procedures regarding your child’s admission to the class.

Children qualifying for the class must be four years of age by September 1, 2024.  Students must be residents of Cayuga I.S.D.  As established by the Texas Education Agency, children who qualify for pre-kindergarten services must meet at least one of the following criteria:
· the child’s parent is an active duty member of the armed forces; or

· the child’s family is eligible for the federal lunch program; or

· the child is unable to speak or comprehend the English language; or
· the child is homeless; or

· the child is in, or has been in, the conservatorship of the Department of Family and Protective Services (DFPS) following an adversary hearing.

If you believe your child will meet the requirements listed above and you remain interested in our pre-kindergarten program, the following records are needed for your child to apply for admission:  birth certificate, Social Security card, current immunization record, parent/guardians driver’s license, and proof of residency and income. The Texas Education Agency requires that family income be verified using recent paycheck stubs or AFDC/Food Stamp (SNAP) documentation.  Parents that are married must show proof of income for both parties. If legally divorced, child support payments must be documented with income. To begin the application process, please email your eligibility documentation to Lisa Krumnow at the email address listed below. Please write “Pre-Kindergarten Application” in the subject line of the email. Once your documentation has been reviewed, you will be notified of your child’s eligibility status. 
Please don’t hesitate to call the school at 903-928-2295 if you require assistance. We look forward to you and your child joining our Cayuga school family.

Sincerely,

Laura Poland

Elementary Counselor

903-928-2295
lkrumnow@cayugaisd.com
